SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
JANUARY 17, 2011

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held January 17, 2011 at the Velasco Community House.
Attendees: Absent:

Mary Darnell

Beverly Garrison

Martha Sue Westbrook

Dorothy Pirmung

Jim Pirrung

Carol Rangel

Mary Talbert

Jill Bradshaw

Larry Fansher

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Mary Darnell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes for December 20, 2010. On motion by Carol Rangel,
seconded by Martha Sue Westbrook, the minutes were approved.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Mary Stated that she had prepared the annual report for the City Counsel and gave
out copies to those in attendance. She also stated that she had contacted Curtis Cook who will be giving the
Defensive Driving course for seniors and has scheduled it for April 13", 25 people will be a maximum allowed.
2011 CALENDAR: Discussion was had regarding the proposed calendar for 2011. It was decided to have a
Harvest Festival instead of our traditional Thanksgiving Dinner. On motion by Martha Sue and seconded by
Carol, the 2011 calendar of events was approved as revised.

2011 ELECTION OF OFFICERS: Mary Darnell stated that we have an opening on our Board and asked that we
all be looking for someone who would like to become a member of the Board She further stated that the by laws
required us to elected officers for the year. On motion of Martha Sue, seconded by Dorothy Pirrung it was
approved that the present officers would continue with their current responsibilities.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: No report

SPECIAL PROGRAMS: Mary Talbert reported that Dan Sabesta , head of the Harris County Master Gardeners,
will be sending two women to present the program on container planting in March.

DAY TRIPS: Oak Ridge Boys trip is sold out for January 31*.

BINGO: Attendance was down some today, but it was felt that the weather had a lot to do with that.
GAME DAY: Game Day will be the event for February.

FOOD: Carol again provided a great buffet of finger foods which everyone enjoyed.

PHONE: Mary Darnell asked everyone to report any changes to her.

There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned

Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Secretary



